Board Report February 8, 2021

Enroliment Numbers
Grade 9 362
Grade 10 370
Grade 11 277
Grade 12 289

Total= 1,298

Purple Dog Company has launched a new graphic design company.

Our UIL Academic Team finished second out of 14 teams in the 5A/6A division at the
Texas Tech Red Raider Classic.

The Wylie High School debate team competed at the District 4- 5A Policy Debate Meet
on January 28 Mia Dole and Branden Hollers placed 5th, Noah Majkowski and Garrett
Jones placed 3rd, Caleb Speights and Brendan Hurt placed 2nd, and Kade Killion and
Josh Mehaffey placed first winning Wylie's first district CX title since 2007. Kade and

Josh will advance to the State Tournament in March.

We will be hosting our annual UIL academic meet on February 20. The district UIL meet

will be held on March 27.

Members of the Pure Gold Band auditioned virtually for the TMEA All-State Band.
We had 17 band members to advance to the All Region Band, 12 to Area and Carlos

Balandran advanced to the All-State Band.

2021 CHOIR UIL SOLO & ENSEMBLE REGIONAL CONTEST RESULTS: Wylie High School
Choir students competed in the Regional UIL Solo & Ensemble Contest on January 30.
We had 14 students to earn a Division 1 rating and will represent Wylie at the Texas

State Solo & Ensemble Contest later this spring.



On February 20th we will be administering The Pre-ACT exam. This test helps students

prepare for college entrance exams. Students who take the Pre-ACT will experience the

time management required for the ACT and will see what areas they need to work on

before they take the actual college entrance exam.

Our cheer squad competed in the state UIL competition on January 13. Our team made
the finals and finished 15th overall.

We had 61 students to participate in our local stock show on January 9. Wylie students
won every place!l

We have approximately 35 Art students that will be competing in our annual Visual Art

Scholastic Event (VASE) on Feb. 27. The meet this year will be held virtually.
Four senior athletes signed letters of intent to continue their career in college.

Jahzair George, Hardin-Simmons University Football
Brice Cantrell, Hardin-Simmons University Football
Stellon Wright, Hardin-Simmons University Football

Kylor Aguilar, Hardin University Track & Field
Spring Sports are getting underway this week.

Mrs. Teela Locker! She has been named Teacher of the Year by VFW District 8. Mrs.
Locker received this award for her work in the classroom and her devotion to our
Student2Student program. She was recognized with a ceremony at the VFW on

Saturday, February 6.

Coach Peyton Little was named as one of the top 100 greatest players in UIL Girls

Basketball history!



